
 

 

Dear Friends: 

We are excited to share with you that the campaign leadership team for the new Athletic Complex at LCC 

wants to challenge our Cardinal Wrestling Alumni to raise $250,000 by the end of September 2019 to 

name the new Wrestling Training Room for LCC’s beloved coach Jody Thompson. 

This important challenge will honor all that Coach T has done for our college. As you all are aware during 

his 32 years of coaching LCC wrestlers earned 13 National Championships for Academics.  In addition, LCC 

finished eight times in the top 7 at the NJCAA Tournament.  

Presently, we have received gifts towards this goal totaling approximately $14,000. If you have already 

given, you may wish to make an additional gift over a 5-year pledge period. Regardless of the size of gift, 

all who give toward the naming of the Jody Thompson Wrestling Room will have their name on a 

recognition wall. It will take all of us working together to meet this challenge. 

• Click here to make a pledge: LCC Foundation and Alumni Donation Form 

• Click here to donate today: LCC Foundation and Alunmi Secure Pay 

Please send us your email address so we can let you know periodically about our progress toward this 

worthy challenge. 

Best Regards, 

 

    
Mark Watkins   Gary Wall 

LCC President   Campaign Co-Chair 

 

P.S. Go Cardinals! 

 

http://www.labette.edu/pathways/forms/Donation-EFT-Form.pdf
https://labettecommfndn.securepayments.cardpointe.com/pay?

